
 
 
 
September 15, 2022 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Brenda, 
 
Thank You for the opportunity to provide this quote for TWO (2) 29’ LF DIESEL bus to be purchased 
using the JTA Heavy Duty Bus Contract P-18-005 with GILLIG.  The specifications were based on your 
previous order.  Please reference the attached price summary dated 9-15-2022 for complete details. 
 
Gillig is pleased to quote the following: 
 

29’ LOW FLOOR DIESEL     $532,993.00 EACH 
 
  
Pricing is valid for 90 days and is FOB Brooksville, FL.  Prices exclude any taxes and license fees. 
Production schedule will be in 12- 15 months after receipt of purchase order. 
 
We thank you very much for your continued support for Gillig and our products. Should you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Butch Sibley 
Regional Sales Manager 
Gillig LLC 
510-589-9430 
bsibley@gillig.com 
 
  
  


